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Hill Country Master Gardeners Receive Recognition Award From UGRA 

 

At their November 7th business meeting, the Hill Country Master Gardeners (HCMG) were 

presented with a certificate of appreciation from Upper Guadalupe River Authority (UGRA) Board 

President Bob Waller, Secretary Diane McMahon, and General Manager Ray Buck. The UGRA 

Board of Directors previously honored representatives of HCMG for their selfless service in 

assisting with the creation of the UGRA EduScape.   

 

The UGRA EduScape is a water conservation educational landscape that wraps around the 

Guadalupe Basin Natural Resources Center at 125 Lehman Drive in Kerrville.  Visitors can stroll 

along the quarter mile landscape path to view numerous examples of practices that conserve water 

and protect the Guadalupe River through stormwater management.  The self-guided tour is 

enhanced by information on interpretive signs and water conservation tips to promote 

understanding of the landscape elements. 

 

 
       Picture by Pat Wolters, HCMG 

 

UGRA Honors the Hill Country Master Gardeners (HCMG) for their contribution to the UGRA 

EduScape.  L to R: HCMG President Jackie Skinner, UGRA General Manager Ray Buck, UGRA Board 

Director and Master Gardener Diane McMahon, UGRA Board President Bob Waller, Master Gardeners 

and EduScape design team members Pam Umstead, Melayne Arnold, and Debra Foley (Meg Scott-

Johnson not pictured). 

 

Let’s Keep Our River Clean 


